
RE: Mapping Document: Child A starting Y1 in Year A 

Term EYFS  Y1 (A) Y2 (B) Y3 (A) Y4 (B) Y5 (A) Y6 (B) 

D 
I 
S 
C 
O 
V 
E 
R 
 

 Strength  Change/ 
Influence   

Strength  Change/ 
Influence   

Strength  Change/ 
Influence   

 Does challenge make 
you try harder?   

Can one person make 
a difference?   

Is conflict always 
wrong?   

Does innovation 
bring fame?   

Are you free to think 
for yourself when you 

are led by others?   

Is your future 
planned?   

 Change    
Resilience   

Failure   
Passion   

Service    
Wisdom   
Identity   

Influence   

Conflict   
Strength   
Dreams   
Power    

Innovation   
Pride   
Legacy 

Resilience  

Oppression   
Community   

Loyalty   
Democracy   

      Discrimination   
Class   

Reform   
Prejudice   

 
 
 

Why do 
Christians 
perform 

nativity plays at 
Christmas? 

What is the good 
news that Jesus 

brings? 
(Core learning) 

 
 
 

Why does Christmas 
matter to Christians?  

(Core learning) 
 

What is the good news 
that Jesus brings? 
(Digging deeper) 

 
 
 

Why does Christmas 
matter to Christians? 

(Digging deeper) 

What is it like to 
follow God? 

(Core learning) 
 
 
 
 
 

Is light a good 
symbol for 

celebration? 
 

What is the impact 
of Pentecost? 

 
 
 
 
 

The Trinity  
(Digging deeper) 

Do Sikhs need the 
Guru Granth Sahib? 

 
 
 
 

Was Jesus the 
Messiah? 

(Core learning) 

What would Jesus 
do? 

 
 
 
 
 

Was Jesus the 
Messiah? 

(Digging deeper) 

E 
X 
P 
L 
O 
R 
E 

 Responsibility  Equality  Responsibility
  

Equality   Responsibility Equality    

 Should we care about 
places far away? 

Does everyone live 
like I do? 

 

Does adversity make 
you stronger? 

If life’s not fair, why 
should I be? 

Can you always 
choose where you 

live? 

Is there a 
consequence to living 

somewhere 
beautiful? 

 Responsibility 
Beauty  

Stewardship  
Choice 

Community Belonging 
Tradition 

Belief, Equality 

Adversity 
Consequences 

Morality 
Sustainability 

Wealth 
Rights 

Justice/Fairness 
Integration 

Belonging 
Rights 

Cohesion 
Integration 

Sustainability 
Change 
Beauty 

Consequences 



 
 

Why do 
Christians put 

crosses in 
Easter gardens? 

Who made the 
world? 

 
 
 

Why does Easter 
matter to Christians? 

Core learning 
New life 

What do Christians 
believe God is like? 

 
 
 

Why does Easter 
matter to Christians? 

Digging deeper 
Forgiveness 

What is the Trinity? 
(Core learning) 

 
 
 

Why do Christians 
call the day Jesus 
died Good Friday? 

What is it like to 
follow God? 

(Digging Deeper) 
 
 

Why do Christians call 
the day Jesus died 

Good Friday? 
Communion 

Does the community 
of the Gurdwara help 

Sikhs lead better 
lives? 

 
What did Jesus do to 
save human beings? 

Sacrifice 
 

Does it matter what 
people believe about 

Creation? 
 
 

What difference does 
the resurrection 

make for Christians?  
Resurrection 

C 
R 
E 
A 
T 
E 
 
 

 Expression Image/ 
Individuality 

Expression Image/ 
Individuality 

Expression Image/ 
Individuality 

 Can you express how 
you feel without 

words?  

Does who I 
am make me unique?  

Is there virtue in 
story? 

Is what you see 
always true?  

Does protest bring 
peace? 

Is it better to stand 
out or fit in?  

 Love  
Spirituality  

Passion  
Freedom 

Identity  
Individuality  

Creativity  
Passion  

Virtue  
Value  
Faith  

Dreams  

Image  
Media  
Belief  
Truth  

Diversity  
Protest  
Peace  

Segregation  

Conformity  
Tradition  
Free-will  

Individuality  

 
Why is the 

word God so 
important to 
Christians? 

 

Are some stories 
more important than 

others? (Diocese) 
 
 

Do we need special 
places? 

(Diocese) 

How should you spend 
the weekend? 

(Diocese) 
 
 

Do religious symbols 
mean the same to 

everyone? 
(Diocese) 

Is a Jewish child free 
to choose how to 

live? 
 

What kind of world 
would Jesus want? 

Do Murtis help 
Hindus understand 

God? (Diocese) 
 

Is a Holy Journey 
necessary for 

believers? (Diocese) 
 

How can following 
God bring Freedom 

and justice? 
 

What kind of king is 
Jesus? 

Do clothes express 
belief? (Islam) 

 
 

What is God like? 
(Islam) 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

RE Mapping Document: Child B starting Y1 in Year B 

Term EYFS  Y1 (B) Y2 (A) Y3 (B) Y4 (A) Y5 (B) Y6 (A) 

D 
I 
S 
C 
O 
V 
E 
R 
 

 Change/ 
Influence 

   Strength   Change/ 
Influence  

  Strength   Change/ 
Influence 

  Strength  
   

  Can one person make 
a difference?    

Does challenge make 
you try harder?    

 Does innovation 
bring fame?   

Is conflict always 
wrong? 

  Is your future 
planned? 

  Are you free to think for 
yourself when you are 

led by others?   
 Service    

Wisdom   
Identity   
Influence  

  Change    
Resilience   

Failure   
Passion   

  Innovation   
Pride   
Legacy 

Resilience 

  Conflict   
Strength   
Dreams   
Power   

    Discrimination   
Class   

Reform   
Prejudice 

        Oppression   
Community   

Loyalty   
Democracy   

 
 
 
 

Why do 
Christians 
perform 

nativity plays 
at Christmas? 

Who made the 
world?  

 
 
 
 

Why does Christmas 
matter to Christians?  

(Core learning) 
 

What is the good 
news that Jesus 

brings? 
(Digging deeper) 

 
 

Why does Christmas 
matter to Christians? 

(Digging deeper) 

What kind of world 
would Jesus want?  

 
 
 
 
 

Is light a good 
symbol for 

celebration? 
 

What is the impact of 
Pentecost? 

 
 
 
 

The Trinity  
(Digging deeper) 

Do Sikhs need the 
Guru Granth Sahib? 

 
 
 

Was Jesus the 
Messiah? 

(Core learning) 

What would Jesus do? 
 
 
 
 
 

Was Jesus the Messiah? 
(Digging deeper) 

E 
X 
P 
L 
O 
R 

   Equality  Responsibility Equality  Responsibility   Equality   Responsibility    
 Does everyone live 

like I do? 
 

Should we care about 
places far away? 

If life’s not fair, why 
should I be? 

 Does adversity make 
you stronger? 

Is there a 
consequence to 

living somewhere 
beautiful? 

 Can you always choose 
where you live? 

 Responsibility 
Beauty  

Stewardship  
Choice 

Community Belonging 
Tradition 

Belief, Equality 

Adversity 
Consequences 

Morality 
Sustainability 

Wealth 
Rights 

Justice/Fairness 
Integration 

Sustainability 
Change 
Beauty 

Consequences 

 Belonging 
Rights 

Cohesion 
Integration 

 



E 
 
 

Why do 
Christians put 

crosses in 
Easter 

gardens? 

What is the good 
news that Jesus 

brings? 
(Core learning) 

 
 

Why does Easter 
matter to Christians? 

Core learning 
New life 

What do Christians 
believe God is like? 

 
 
 
 

Why does Easter 
matter to Christians? 

Digging deeper 
Forgiveness 

What is the Trinity? 
(Core learning) 

 
 
 

Why do Christians 
call the day Jesus 
died Good Friday? 

What is it like to 
follow God? 

 
 
 
 

Why do Christians call 
the day Jesus died 

Good Friday? 
Communion 

Does the 
community of the 

Gurdwara help 
Sikhs lead better 

lives? 
 

What did Jesus do 
to save human 

beings? 
Sacrifice 

 

Does it matter what 
people believe about 

Creation? 
 
 
 

What difference does 
the resurrection make 

for Christians?  
Resurrection 

C 
R 
E 
A 
T 
E 
 
 

 Image/ 
Individuality 

 

Expression 

 
Image/ 

Individuality 

 

Expression Image/ 
Individuality 

 

Expression  

   Does who I 
am make me unique? 

  Can you express how 
you feel without 

words? 

Is what you see 
always true? 

  Is there virtue in 
story? 

Is it better to stand 
out or fit in? 

  Does protest bring 
peace? 

 

 Identity  
Individuality  

Creativity  
Passion  

 Love  
Spirituality  

Passion  
Freedom 

 

  Image  
Media  
Belief  
Truth  

Virtue  
Value  
Faith  

Dreams 

  Conformity  
Tradition  
Free-will  

Individuality 

  Diversity  
Protest  
Peace  

Segregation 

 
Why is the 

word God so 
important to 
Christians? 

 

Are some stories 
more important than 

others? (Diocese) 
 
 

Do we need special 
places? (Diocese) 

How should you 
spend the weekend? 

(Diocese) 
 
 

Do religious symbols 
mean the same to 

everyone? (Diocese) 

Is a Jewish child free 
to choose how to 

live? (Diocese) 
 

What is it like to 
follow God? 

Do Murtis help 
Hindus understand 

God? (Diocese) 
 

Is a Holy Journey 
necessary for 

believers? (Diocese) 
 

How can following 
God bring Freedom 

and justice? (UC) 
 

What kind of king is 
Jesus? (UC) 

Do clothes express 
belief? (Islam) 

 
 

What is God like? 
(Islam) 

 

 

 

 


